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 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Sunday 18h June 2023 – 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Mass Times & Intentions

Sat 17th Vigil St Ann’s 5pm Rose Fitton RIP

Sun 18th      11th Sunday Year A        St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Roy York RIP
For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Mon 19th  St Ann’s 10am Sandra Tetlow RIP

Tues 20th       St Ann’s
St Chad’s

10am
6.30pm

In thanksgiving for prayers answered (PD)
Mary McTigue RIP

Wed 21st        No Mass
Thurs 22nd            St Chad’s 9.30am Christina White RIP
Fri 23rd   St Ann’s

St Chad’s
10am
11am

Marie Furphy RIP
Requiem Mass Maureen McCumesky

Sat 24th Vigil St Ann’s 5pm Denise Coppin (speedy recovery)

Sun 25th - 12th Sunday Year A        St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Margaret Arrowsmith RIP
Edward & Vincent English RIP

                                                                                                                                                                                  
Mass Intentions: Envelopes available at the back of the church.  Please post the envelope through the 
presbytery door once completed.  Please note we are into September with Mass Intentions.                                      
Perpetual Adoration:  Thursday 10am-6pm.  Please sign up for a slot.                                                            
Confessions: every Tuesday 6pm-6.25pm.                                                                                                                
Please pray for all those who are sick.  We pray for Maureen McCumesky, Mary Felton and all those who have 
died recently.  We also remember: Elizabeth Fraser, Gertrude Robateau, Norbert Scott, Bridget Moorhouse, 
Mary Towe, Edith Noden, Veronica Burke, Samuel Fletcher, Anne Chaloner, Annie Doolin, Sarah Margetson, 
Baby: Jacob Blayds, Stella Johnston, Walter Wood, Francis Jenkins, Peter McAnerney all those who 
anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest in peace.                                                                                         
SVP Sponsored Walk: took place last week.  Any outstanding sponsorship money will be collected after mass 
today.                                                                                                                                                               
Celebration: On Saturday 8th July, Mass will be celebrated at 11.30am, followed by refreshments in the hall, to 
celebrated the 50th Anniversary of Ordination to the Priesthood of our retired priest Fr John Gordon.                    
St Chads Summer Fair: Next Saturday 24th June 12noon – 2pm.  Any donations for the bottle tombola, raffle 
prizes (lists are at the back of Church) and bric-a-brac (no electricals) to be delivered to Church before the fair 
(please leave in the cupboards at the back of church) and for cakes etc. for the cake stall to be delivered on the 
day – please include a full list of ingredients with your cakes.  Funds rasied from the Summer Fair will go 
towards the cost of purchasing a Defibrillator for Church.  Thank you very much.                                                  
Defibrillator: We are planning to purchase a defibrillator which will be placed in the Hall foyer.  Funds raised 
at the Summer Fair will go towards the cost of this.  We will arrange an awareness practice session to give 
anyone interested an opportunity to practice CPR and use the defibrillator inline with current NHS guidelines.  
If you would be interested in attended this please can you give your name to Victoria or Doug and then we will 
look to arrange a date.                                                                                                                                               

A Special Mass for Wedding Anniversaries: On Sunday 2nd July our Mass will be a celebration and blessing 
for all those who are celebrating a special wedding anniversary this year.  Please email to let us know if you are 
celebrating an anniversary of 25, 40, 50 or 60+years of marriage.                                                                  
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Wellspring: Next Sunday (June 25th) is the last Sunday of the month and so there will be the monthly 
collection for Wellspring.  The items particularly needed are multi-packs of chocolate biscuits, multi-pack bags 
of crisps, tinned custard and sandwich-fillings, e.g. ham, spam, corned beef, cheese and eggs.  Thank you. 

Ladyewell Shrine Trip:  A few spaces have become available for our trip to Ladyewell on Saturday 15th July 
leaveing St Chad’s at 9.30am and returning by approx 4pm. Cost is £15.  Please bring a packed lunch.  If you 
would like to reserve a place please see Victoria or email stchadscheadle@gmail.com asap.  Thank you.

Diocesan Vacancies: Two vacancies have arisen for a Financial Secretary and a General Secretary based at 
Sacred Heart Church on Floatshall road M23 1HP.  Interviews will take place on 27 June for Financial 
Secretary post and 30 June for the General Secretary post.  Closing date: 22 June.  CV’s should be sent to 
Pauline McCulloch, recruitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org For further details please follow link 
https://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/latest-vacancies                                                                                            
A Day on Discernment of Gifts and Service for Lay People: A day of prayer, fellowship, teaching and 
workshops to help discover how you can best use your gifts at the service of God and neighbour. At St 
Columba’s Church Hall, Chester CH2 1SA on Saturday 24th June 2023, 10am – 4.15pm. Bring a packed lunch. 
All are welcome! For further details contact Stephen Yates at stephen.yates@dioceseofshrewsbury.org or 07517 
906438                                                                                                                                                                        
Vacancy Welfare Nurse: Due to the upcoming retirement of our current RGN/Welfare Officer, the Diocese is 
looking to appoint a replacement. The role is for 3 days per week.  Salary: £38 - £42K FTE pro rata depending 
on experience. For further details of the role please see the Diocesan website 
https://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/latest-vacancies  Completed application should be sent to Pauline 
McCulloch recuitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org Closing date 30 June 2023.                                                  
Footsteps:The next Footsteps event will be on Thursday 13 July at 7.30pm in the parish centre of St Peter’s, 
Green Lane, Hazel Grove SK7 4EA. We’re so pleased to welcome the return of Canon John Rafferty. He has 
chosen as his topic: ‘A Church for our time’. He is not going to focus on the Catholic church, but he’ll consider 
the Christian Church in its broadest sense. Fr John says the following to whet our appetite: “A recent survey has 
shown that the UK 's population is one of the least likely to believe in God. How relevant has the Church been 
in our lifetime; is it relevant today?  Does it use a language that the people of today understand?  After the 
coronation ceremony of Charles III many interesting questions have been raised.  So, let’s consider what is the 
place of the Church in today's society?”It sounds unmissable for Christians everywhere, so we hope you’ll be 
able to come!                                                                                                                                                            
Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitality: The next meeting of the Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitality will be on the 27th
June 2023 at 7.30pm via zoom. Please register your attendance, request the link, and send items for the agenda 
to secretary@teamshrewsbury.  org   or text/call 07451 249267. Please pass on these details to any hospitality 
members who may be interested in attending.                                                                                                          

Thursday Coffee Morning: raised £45 for Life.  Thank you very much.                                                              

Money Matters: In May we received £612.87 in the collection, £1892.70 in Standing Orders and £308.20 in the
Gift Aided Collection.  We collected £206.23 for Holy Places, £46 for Cornerstones and £111.30 for 
Communications Sunday.  Thank you very much.                                                                                                     

Baptisms: Parents must attend an evening course before the baptism of their child. The next course takes place 
on Thursday July 6th.  Please note there will not be a course in August.   Book a place by emailing 
stannscheadlehulme@gmail.com. Please bring the completed Baptism Request Form                                            

We will pray the Prayer for Vocations to the Priesthood at the end of Sunday Mass:  Eternal Father, We 
thank you for every priest who has faithfully given his life for the salvation of his brothers and sisters. We give 
thanks to those priests who have brought us your Word of truth, the grace of the Sacraments and, above all, the 
supreme gift of the Holy Eucharist. Father through your Son Jesus Christ, who called the Apostles to follow 
him, we ask you to raise up new and generous vocations to the priesthood in our time. Send forth the Holy Spirit
to open the hearts of a new generation to your call and enable them not to be afraid, but to recognise the joy of 
giving their whole lives in love. Through Jesus Christ, your Son our Lord, who lives and reigns forever and ever.
Amen                                                                                                                                                                          

Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell and Bernadette McCrory.  If you have any concerns about 
safeguarding of children or vulnerable adults, please speak to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the 
strictest confidence.                                                                                                                                                 
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